
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

July 27, 2020 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VIII.B.  
 
 
TOPIC:   Approval of Laptop Computers and Carts Purchase – 2013 Bond 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of laptop computers and charging carts from CDW-G, Vernon Hills, Illinois 
in the amount of $694,310.00. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The proposed laptop purchase will provide laptop computers for secondary students 
enrolled in technical courses requiring specialized software. Laptop computers will allow 
more flexibility for room scheduling and also provide students the ability to fully 
participate in these courses virtual if schools are required to close for an extended 
period of time. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
2013 Bond 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached. 
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